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FTHB BULLETIN #3 (FY 2011-2012) 

 

TO:   Participating FTHB Lenders 

FROM:  Leslie Trainor - EDA - Housing 

DATE:   October 13, 2011 

SUBJECT:  RETRACTION OF FTHB BULLETIN #1 RE: CITY OF MENIFEE  

              

On September 7, 2011, EDA issued FTHB Bulletin #1regarding the City of Menifee. Bulletin 
#1 erroneously stated that the City of Menifee is no longer an eligible location for the FTHB 
program. 
 
Please note that EDA is retracting this bulletin.  
 
The City of Menifee continues to be an eligible location for the FTHB program during Fiscal 
year 2011-2012.  
 

For more information:  If you have any questions or would like more information, contact 
the EDA Housing staff at (951) 955-3389 or www.rchomelink.com  
 
 

Leslie Trainor      ltrainor@rivcoeda.org 
Bernadette Cruz           bcruz@rivcoeda.org  

                                 Melissa Barnes            mbarnes@rivcoeda.org 
   Reconda Armijo      Rarmijo@rivcoeda.org  
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